
Dear Presidents and Secretaries, 
 

I am so happy to say that our 11-C1 District Communication is beginning to work!!! 

I have received several announcements on activities around the district that the clubs are involved in and I 

get to pass the activity along to you!   

 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS EMAIL TO YOUR MEMBERS!!  I have talked with club members who have not seen 

notices or the newsletter from me or the district    

 

I would like to promote a few events/projects that are district wide and you still have time, as a club, to 

participate in.  Be sure to keep your club’s activities to me and PDG Julie May to get into our newsletter! 

 

EVENTS: 
1. Ukrainian Dinner, Oct 9– This event is to help support the Ukrainian Nurses.  A suggested donation 

for $20 will give you an experience of Ukrainian food, songs and music.  Thank you Lion Lana 

O’Lonergan.   See Flyer below. 

 

2. Fruitport Fish Fry Oct 9-Fruitport.does a great job frying up fish.  Be ready for a fun night. 

VFW Post 3734, 5201 Airline Hwy.  Thank you Fruitport Lions 

 

3.  Project Night – Thursday, Oct 17th.  At this event you will learn about at least 8 projects of your 

choice.  It is a dinner, followed by “speed learning” from the districts.  There will be numerous 

local/district/MD11 projects there and YOU GET TO CHOSE which projects to visit and listen to for 6 

minutes.  Yes, 6 minutes and then move on to your next project you want to learn more about.  

Come out to the Rockford Sportsman Club, get dinner ($20) and learn where your club’s money is 

going to and why your club is supporting these projects.  See Flyer below. 

 

4. Leadership Institute – Nov 8-10, 2024, R.A. MacMullan Center, 104 Conservation Drive, 

Roscommon MI 4653  $300 Fee (includes: registration, Course Materials, 2 nights of lodging and 6 

meals)  Two training opportunities: Leadership Institute and Graduate Institute.  See flyer below 

 

ONGOING DISTRICT PROJECTS TO PARTICIPATE IN: 
5.    Color for a Cure - District Supplies for the Ronald MacDonald House:  Let’s show our Lion support 

and have a huge box or boxes of art supplies for people spending time in the Ronald MacDonald 
House.  Donations and cash donation are welcome.    Bring to the 11-C1 Project Night or contact 
Lion Lexi Green at: Lexigreen263@gmail.com or PDG Bob Hohendorf:  rhohendorf@gmail.com.   
Thank you Lion Lexi Green.  See flyer below. 
 

6.    Holiday cards for our Veterans & Michigan Guard: Fill out a holiday card with a message which will 
be collected and sent to those serving in the Mi National Guard.  I plan on bringing Holiday Cards to 
our club meeting and passing them out there to be written in.  I hope you will do the same.  Thank 
you Lion Julie Dodson.    See flyer below 
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